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games themselves a powerful potential tool in PCVE efforts, in fact we just heard about one of 
them from the UK. 
 
The insights provided here by the researchers are an important step forward in our collective 
work to understand the nexus of violent extremism and video games. But it does not end here. 
This is the first step of many- and we need your help. First, we look to expand our own research. 
We cannot fall into the trap of looking at this emerging issue through a Western-centric, English 
language lens. Gaming is growing in popularity, access and audience share throughout the world, 
including in communities where terrorism and violent extremism have established a hold.  
 
In response, UNOCT’s Global PCVE Programme looks to conduct research in other regions and 
languages to further broaden our understanding of the intersection of gaming and violent 
extremism 


